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Newsletter                                                March 2020
Voted Best Preschool in Acworth!
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Easter Egg Hunts and Parties
Dear Parents,

We look forward to celebrating Easter with your family.  All classes will participate in an Easter egg hunt and party.  We invite all parents to attend!  Don’t forget your camera!  Please see the chart below to find the time for your child’s party and egg hunt.  Please have your child bring an Easter basket in on the day of their egg hunt.  Your child’s teacher will be sending out more information regarding sending in candy/treat filled eggs for the egg hunt.  (No PEANUT Products) We will have the Silent Auction Easter baskets on display for you to bid on this week as well.  Bidding will end on 4/2/2020 at 12:30pm.  Baskets “won” can be picked up on Thursday 4/2 and Friday 4/3.  Thank you for your support.   We look forward to seeing you!

	Date
	Class
	Egg Hunt
	Easter Party
	Program

	March 30
	MW 2’s Rhonda
	12:00-12:15
	12:20
	11:30-12:00

	
	MWF 2’s Kim
	12:25-12:40
	12:00
	11:30-12:00

	
	MWF 3’s-Amanda
	12:50-1:05
	12:15
	none

	March 31
	T/Th 2’s
	12:00-12:15
	12:20
	11:30-12:00

	
	T/Th Toddlers
	12:25-12:40
	12:00
	none

	
	T/Th 3’s 
	12:50-1:05
	12:15
	none

	
	
	
	
	

	April 1
	MWF 3’s Molly
	11:40-11:55
	12:00
	none

	
	MWF 4’s
	12:30-12:45
	12:00
	none

	
	M-F 4’s
	12:50-1:05
	12:15
	none

	
	M-Th 3’s
	12:05-12:20
	12:20
	none

	April 2
	M-Th 4’s-Maria
	11:45-12:00
	12:00
	none

	
	M-Th 4s-Gayla/Anna
	12:10-12:25
	12:30
	none

	
	Early 5’s
	12:45-1:00
	12:15
	none


· The 2 year old spring program will take place in the music room (Please sign in at the preschool office before heading to the music room)
Welcome Spring!








COMING HOME SOON!





You should be receiving information regarding our Silent Auction Class Basket Fundraiser.  The themed baskets will be available for auction beginning March 23.  Auction ends April 2 at 12:30pm.


March Food Pantry





Food Pantry Needs:  Boxed Potatoes





Teacher Favorites





We have each teacher’s favorites list in the office if you need ideas for end of the year.  Just ask us for a copy.








Easter Egg Hunts/Parties/Programs





 Only the 2 year old classes will have a program.  All classes will participate in an egg hunt and Easter party.  The schedule can be found on the back of the newsletter.











Monthly Blessing


Before I eat my food today,


I bow my head and softly say


Dear God, All things come


from thee


Thank you God for loving me.





Monthly Bible Memory Verse(s)


“Show me your paths and teach me to follow.” Psalm 25:4


Fine Motor Skill: Cutting


(4’s and 5’s)


Fine motor skills are developed gradually with repeated practice, and one of the wonderful things about fine motor development is that most of it can be done through play and ordinary daily activities.


Before having a child cut with scissors, let him/her practice opening and closing them.  Demonstrate how to hold scissors with the thumb in the small hole.  The index finger rests against the stop and on the outside of the large hole.  To open the scissors, lift the thumb; to close the scissors, lower the thumb.


Work with child to cut pieces of paper.


Once the child has mastered random cutting, draw a line across the middle of the paper and have the child fold and crease the paper on the line.  Then show the child how to cut on the line.


Challenge the child to cut tiny bits of paper.


Provide the child with different weights and textures of paper to cut.


Let your child cut out pictures from old magazines.


Let the child cut yarn, ribbon, sponges, and cookie dough.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ruralintelligence.com/index.php/food_section/food_articles_agriculture/agriculture_blue_ribbon_okra_plus_recipes" �� HYPERLINK "http://www.ruralintelligence.com/index.php/food_section/food_articles_agriculture/agriculture_blue_ribbon_okra_plus_recipes" ����Please Vote!


The Acworth Community Magazine is sponsoring a “Reader’s Choice” Contest.  Polls open March 1.  Please vote for Acworth UMC Preschool as “Best Preschool in Acworth.”


� HYPERLINK "http://www.aroundacworthmagazine.com" �www.aroundacworthmagazine.com�.  Voting ends April 10.  Thank you for your support!














Calendar of Upcoming Events





March 4/5:  Individual and Class spring pictures


March 3/4/17/18:  Chapel


March 11/12/13: Spirit wear days


March 30-April 2: Easter Egg Hunts/Parties/Program


March 23-April 2:  Silent Auction Easter Baskets


April 2:  12:30 Auction ends


April 2/3:  Easter Basket “winner” pick up


April 6-10:  No school, Spring Break








Phone:  770-975-8754             Website:  acworthumcpreschool.com
Email:  christine@acworthumc.org
Mailing Address: 4340 Collins Circle Acworth, GA 30101                           Director:  Christine Cartwright

